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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Wendy Bell <wendybellart@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 3:44 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Pinnacle Valley sewage dump

Please do not allow the sewage treatment plant. Everyone knows better than to allow overflow like it’s raining now to 
overflow sewage into our waterways. It rains here a lot and those running it who are in charge have a horrible track 
record of mis-management. Everyone knows that too. 
 
Spend the money to run the sewage lines from the city. The growth they are planning will destroy our waterways. Do 
this right because it is too much growth. Way,way, way too much destruction. Run the lines from the city and pay for it. 
 
Sincerely, Wendy Wade Bell and Gary W. Bell 
 
Sent from my iPad 


